
GRISWOLD HIGH SCHOOL
HEALTH OFFICE

267 SLATER AVENUE
GRISWOLD, CT 06351

(860) 376-7647
Fax (860) 376-7677

Dear Parents,

The Lions Club will be at our school district performing free vision screenings as a part of the KidSight program, funded 
by the Connecticut Lions Eye Research Foundation! This screening program is available for all of our students 9th through
12th grade. The Lion’s Club volunteers use a special camera to scan the eye, checking for possible vision problems. 
Results of the screening will be sent home to parents. The screenings will take place for GHS students December 3, 4 and
5, 2018.

 If you DO NOT WISH that your child participate in this free service, please print out and sign below:

I,__________________________, (please print) DO NOT grant permission for my child, 

____________________________to participate in The Lions Club KidSight program 

occurring at Griswold Public Schools.

Signature: _________________________________________ Date:_______________

This form can be turned in, faxed or sent via email to Dee Tedeschi, RN at: DTedeschi@griswoldpublicschools.org 

mailto:DTedeschi@griswoldpublicschools.org

